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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

 

In support of healthcare workers in the state of Oregon, who are essential to the 

wellbeing of communities. I am calling the attention of local representatives to 

mandate that Hospitals be held accountable in reporting to the public how much is 

spent during strikes. 

Healthcare systems are a community resources which rely on our tax dollars and tax 

exemptions. As healthcare becomes more expensive, Oregonians deserve to know 

how corporations are spending or potentially misspending tax dollars. 

This policy contributes to hospitals having to answer for their impact on their workers, 

the public, and their own bottom line. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a comment and I look forward to your 

support 


